
For all questions, please direct your inquiries to the Director of Education.

STC @ Burning Coal is designed for students who is serious about theatre. We ask that each student 
complete a separate application.

Students will be selected from applications as they are received. Auditions for STC Sr. students will be 
held in mid-June to cast this year’s production.

Questions regarding applications, deposits, fees, or the STC program in general should be directed to 
Burning Coal’s Director of Education. Date and updates can also be found onine at Burning Coal’s 
website www.burningcoal.org.


